
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Monday  September 10, 2018 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

REGULAR 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:55 

2 9:01 – 9:58 

3 10:04 – 11:11 

4 11:17 – 12:14 

5L 12:14 – 12:59 

6 1:05 – 2:02 

7 2:08 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 

College Night at Rabobank 
  Bus depart 4:30 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
9/12-Late Start 
9/12-Club Rush Day 
9/13-Blood Drive 
9/14-Food Trucks 
9/17-21-Homecoming Week 

 
SHAFTER HIGH MISSION 
Shafter High School is committed 
to ensure that all students learn 
the skills necessary in order to 
achieve future success.  We 
commit to increasing literacy, 
academic achievement, social 
responsibility, and critical thinking 
by working collaboratively across 
the curriculum. 

 

 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
schmooze (SHMOOZ) v. to chat 
in a friendly and persuasive 
manner especially so as to gain 
favor, business, or connections 
 
Conference attendees will have 
plenty of chances to schmooze 
with the industry’s power 
players. 

 

MENU 

Pork Carnitas Bowl 

 

STAFF 

TODAY-College Night 
9/12-Late Start-SAT 
9/13-Houchin Blood Drive 
9/19-Late Start-SAT 
9/21-Homecoming Rally 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
▪The Gates Scholarship; deadline: 
September 18 
▪Rose Scholars Scholarship; 
deadline: September 30 
▪Don’t Text & Drive Scholarship; 
deadline: September 30 
▪AES Engineering Scholarship; 
deadline: October 6 
▪Horatio Alger Association; 
deadline: October 25 
▪Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation 
Scholarship; deadline: October 31 

 

 
 
 
 

FROM THE DEAN’S 
OFFICE 

Make sure you make it to class 
on time.  
   ONLY official Shafter High hats 
are allowed.  All other hats will 
be confiscated. 
  Dress code will be enforced 
throughout the day.  If you have 
questions about the dress code, 
come to the Dean’s office. 

Students:  If you are interested in 
Wrestling, please come to a quick 
information meeting tomorrow at 
the beginning of lunch in room 610. 
 
Senior ASB Officers and those 
interested in working on the Senior 
Homecoming float:  Meet in room 
102 tomorrow.  We will be 
discussing Homecoming and the 
Senior BBQ. 
 
Yearbooks: Hurry and reserve your 
yearbook! We sell out every year. 
Preorder for the low price of $75 
and be guaranteed a book at the end 
of the year.  
 
Juniors:  Want to take the PSAT?  
Please sign up in room 201.  The 
deadline for sign-ups is Monday, 
Sept. 17th. 
 
CSF Applications:  Now is the time to 
pick up an application for CSF in the 
Career Center or in the Counseling 
Office.  Complete the application 
and take it to your counselor.  The 
deadline to apply is Friday, 
September 28th.  The California 
Scholarship Federation is an 
organization whose mission is to 
recognize and encourage academic 
achievement and community 
service. 
 
The 19th Annual Kern County 
College Night is TONIGHT, 5:00 to 
8:00 pm at the Rabobank 
Convention Center.  The bus will 
depart at 4:30pm in the Stadium 
Parking Lot for those students who 
signed up and have proper 
paperwork turned in. 
 
 
 
 
 

Tardy Sweeps: Beginning on 
Monday, September 17th, all gates 
around campus will be locked at 
7:58am.  The only entrance into 
school will be through the main 
entrance.  Please plan accordingly 
and get to school on time.  You are 
doing a great job getting to class 
each and every day!  Keep up the 
hard work, Generals!   
 
Detention:  You have 5 days to serve 
your detention if you were late and 
detention can be served during lunch 
through the Dean’s Office with trash 
pickup or after school in room 507 on 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and 
Thursdays.  
 
Seniors!  Senior Recognition Ads are 
now on sale. There are only a limited 
number of pages and they go fast.  
The deadline to buy it is coming up 
as well. So if you are interested in 
purchasing a full or ½ page Senior Ad 
see Ms. Marshall right away for more 
information. 
 
Seniors:  Please call Stevens Studios 
at 661-832-9003 this week to set up 
your appointment to get your Senior 
Portrait taken. There is a deadline 
and it is quickly approaching.  
 
Seniors:  Scholarships are now 
available.  Don’t miss out!  See Ms. 
Martinez in the Career Center for 
further information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


